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Department of Justice

Investigation of Alameda

County Has Implications

for Conservatorships



DOJ Press Release

DOJ investigation found reasonable 

cause to believe that Alameda 

County is violating the “integration 

mandate” of the ADA. 

This finding is based on the county’s 

practices of institutionalizing mentally 

ill jail inmates rather than finding 

appropriate treatments that would 

avoid such confinement.

Similar reasoning applies to the way 

that state courts and county 

agencies are not seriously exploring 

less restrictive alternatives to 

conservatorship for adults with 

cognitive disabilities.



Olmstead

The integration 
mandate of the 
ADA is based on 
a1999 Supreme 
Court decision.  
Olmstead v. L.S. 

Information about 
the Olmstead
ruling is found at 
ada.gov/olmstead



Law Journal

This journal discusses how the ADA 

and the integration mandate of 

Olmstead should apply to adult 

guardianship proceedings, which are 

called conservatorships in California.



National Council on Disability 

Federal Agency 
Says Olmstead
Requires States
to Seek Less 
Restrictive 
Alternatives to 
Guardianships (& 
Conservatorships)



Supported Decision-Making 

National Resource 
Center says 
unnecessary or 
overbroad 
guardianships or 
conservatorships 
are violations of the 
ADA’s integration 
mandate.



Olmstead Questions for Alameda Officials 

The DOJ Should Investigate Conservatorship ADA Violations

• Does the court investigator routinely contact the county APS about the 

possibility of less restrictive alternatives to conservatorship?

• Does the Public Guardian have social workers and investigators routinely 

looking into supported decision-making (SDM) alternatives?

• Is the Public Defender asking the regional center to convene an IPP review 

process for each proposed conservatee so that an interdisciplinary team to 

investigate SDM options? The financial cost of an IPP review does not come 

out of the public defender’s budget, or the court’s budget, or even the county’s 

budget. There should be a SDM/IPP review convened in each developmental 

disability conservatorship case as a matter of routine.

• Does Legal Assistance for Seniors ask for a social worker to be appointed in 

each of its cases in order to do a thorough analysis of SDM alternatives for 

seniors?



https://spectruminstitute.org/enews/

This video blog of Spectrum E-News

has been sent to state and local 

officials in Alameda County, 

California as an alert on the need to 

review current policies and practices 

in probate conservatorship cases to 

make sure they comply with 

Olmstead’s less restrictive alternative 

mandate under Title II of the ADA.
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